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Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact resulting from this legislation. This bill is a technical change to 
establish the Inspector General and Deputy Inspector General positions within the County’s 
Classification Plan. 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to amend the Classification Plan to establish the class code, pay 
grade, class title and description, minimum education requirements, and certificates and licenses 
required for the Inspector General and Deputy Inspector General positions. 

Other Comments: 

The positions of Inspector General and Deputy Inspector General were established via County 
Council adoption of CB61-2024 on December 2, 2024. 


